FENCE PERMIT CITY OF SAINT PAUL
Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
A PERMIT #: 2011132379 Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806
YY) Issued Date:  May 6, 2011 Phone: 651-266-3389
=] Fax: 651-266-9124
CONTRACTOR: OWNER:
HOUSE OF HOPE PRESB CHURCH HOUSE OF HOPE PRESB CHURCH
797 SUMMIT AVE 797 SUMMIT AVE
ST PAUL MN 55105-3353 ST PAUL MN 55105-3353
PERMIT ADDRESS: 797 SUMMIT AVE
ST PAUL MN 55105-3353
SUB TYPE: Fence Permit WORK TYPE: Commercial
HPC
Estimated Value of Work 4000 ' Estimated Start Date May 16, 2011
Estimated Completion Date Jun 16,2011 Comer Lot? No
Non-Obscuring Fence Yes Barbed Wire Fence No
Fence Length 224 Fence Height (Feet) 3
Fence Variance Required? No
FEES
Permit Fee 50.00
TOTAL 50.00

HPC - FENCE TO ENCLOSE FRUIT AND VEGTABLE GARDEN AND KEEP RABBITS AND OTHER PREDATORS OUT
Fences may be up to bul not on or over the property line. Fence heights allowed: Front Yard - 4 feet maximum, except for comer lots where an
obscuring fence may only be 2 feel high at the comer of the intersection. Behind the front setback of the house and in the rear yard - 6 feet, 6 inches

maximum. Call "GOPHER STATE ONE" @ 651-454-0002 to have utilities located before you dig.

The inspector assigned to this Permit is David T.
The inspector can be reached at 651-266-9020 between 7:30 AM and 8:00 AM Monday through Friday.
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July 20, 2011

Ms. Kathy Lantry, Chair

Saint Paul City Council

15 Kellogg Blvd West — Room 310
Saint Paul, MN 55102

Dear Council President Lantry:

I am writing this letter in support of the House of Hope Community Garden, approved by the
Heritage Preservation Commission and the Saint Paul Department of Safety and Inspection on
May 5, 2011 (file # 11-137888). Ultimately, the produce from the garden is to be donated to the
Neighborhood House Food Shelf to provide low-income families with much-needed nutrition. A
recent complaint forwarded to the Saint Paul City Council seeks to reverse the decisions made on
May 5, which allowed the garden to be planted using an approved landscape architectural plan.

As a Board Member who serves on the Neighborhood House and as a long-time resident of Saint
Paul, I understand firsthand the importance of supporting our low income families in any way
possible.

Please continue the support for this important project and its ability to feed families in our great
city, by not repealing the original approval process. House of Hope is a strong community
partner with a 1600-member strong congregation who seek to improve our community.

Sincerely,

T fome o S

Tom Smith
Board of Directors
Neighborhood House
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